
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 14, 2018 

 

Dear Residents, 

Republic Services, our current waste services provider, has requested that the City of Hedwig 

Village allow the transfer of our Solid Waste and Recycling Contract to Texas Pride Disposal.  

Republic Services is getting out of the “back door” trash collection business.  The change will 

occur Wednesday, March 21, 2018. 

Current Republic Services employees for our area will remain on the back of the new trucks and 

become Texas Pride employees.  

Trash and recycling days will remain the same.  Texas Pride will continue utilizing our existing 

recycling bins.  The main change you will see is the color of the garbage trucks.   Black and 

white Texas Pride trucks will be operating our routes effective March 21st. 

 

Texas Pride will be taking over Customer Service Calls 

If you have any problems on March 21st or thereafter,  

 please call 281-342-8178 or email  

service@texaspridedisposal.com 

 

Please know that The City will work diligently with Texas Pride to ensure the garbage collection 

services remain at the highest level. Texas Pride understands the successful partnerships we 

have with our various vendors, and promises us the highest level of service going forward.     

Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

Kelly Johnson, 
City Administrator/Secr.-Treasurer 


